A Board Retreat of the Marathon City School Board was held on Friday, March 4, 2022,
at the Village Inn, Marathon. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 AM by President
Jodi DeBroux. She led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Knoeck, Seubert, Vesely, Klumpyan and DeBroux, and
administrative staff Rick Parks, Dave Beranek and Ryan McCain.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Tuesday,
March 1, 2022.

Motion by Knoeck, 2nd by Vesely to approve the agenda. Motion carried.

Mr. Parks shared information on the history of the school forest and recent
conversations about increasing opportunities for integrating the school forest into school
educational programming.

The board discussed the District Strategic Planning outcomes statements and a
potential timeline for meeting the outcomes. There will be an update by administration
later this school year.

The board reviewed Neola Policies and board procedures for policy adoption with Neola
representative, C. Pattrito. It was determined that the board will do first readings of
specific policy sections at the upcoming regular board meetings leading to adoption in
the summer.

Motion by Klumpyan, 2nd by Knoeck to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting

adjourned at 9:35 AM. W

Beth Seubert, Clerk




